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January 4, 1950 

Yr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutpurt, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your reception for Radio 
Station WMDD on December 15, 1949 during Fur frequency 
check betereen 4:oo and 4:10 am local time. 

Your report was exactly what happened here 
even to the half minute. Thanks for the fine report and 
here's wishing you lots of DX listening in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Storey 
Chief Engr. 
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